
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY  
OF DEVELOPER FEE REPORT (FY 22-23) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Desert Sands Unified School District (“District”) has 
completed and is making available for public review its proposed Annual Reportable Fees Report 
and Five-Year Findings for Fiscal Year 2022-2023 (“Fee Report”) pursuant to Government Code 
sections 66001(d) and 66006(b).  The Fee Report is available for public review at the District’s 
offices located at 47-950 Dune Palms Road, in La Quinta, California 92253, or on the District’s 
website at:  https://www.dsusd.us/departments/business_services/facilities_services. 

The Board will review the Fee Report at its next regularly scheduled public meeting on 
Tuesday, January 16, 2024.  The public meeting for this purpose will begin at 7:00 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as practicable, at the District’s Boardroom in the District Education Center, at 47-950 
Dune Palms Road, in La Quinta, California 92253.   

Any questions and/or comments should be directed in writing to the District’s 
Facilities Services Director, Mr. Patrick Cisneros at patrick.cisneros@desertsands.us by 
noon the day before the meeting.  

 

Posted on Thursday, December 21, 2023.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.dsusd.us/departments/business_services/facilities_services
mailto:patrick.cisneros@desertsands.us

